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Because of current fiscal uncertainties, NLCAHR will be delaying the launch of 
our 2016 Awards Program competition until the provincial budget has been 
announced and its impact on the availability of program funds at NLCAHR has 
been clarified.  
 
We regret the inconvenience this may cause for potential applicants and will 
do our best to get the NLCAHR Awards Program launched as soon as possible. 
 
Updates about the program will be posted on our website here: 
http://www.nlcahr.mun.ca/Funding/NLCAHR/ 
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